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Having as reference the country's third biennial update report to the 

Convention (BUR3), it is worth highlighting the need to ensure resources for 

the reports under the Convention and the Paris Agreement and for systems 

of measurement, reporting and verification of mitigation actions in 

developing countries. It is crucial as well to ensure resources to promote 

research, technological development and adequate infrastructure in key 

sectors of the economy and actions that leverage the adoption of low 

carbon technologies in such sectors. We shall highlight the need for greater 

investment in the development and dissemination of methodologies that 

can quantify the reduction of emissions from ongoing mitigation actions. 

Financing guarantees must be provided for the implementation of the 

technological action plans resulting from the Technological Assessment 

Reports (TNAs) and for pilot projects in developing countries, as well as for 

future updates of the documents that highlight the priorities of the 

developing countries for mitigation and adaptation, including climate 

technologies. It is important to understand the demand for resources to 

promote the continuous training of national entities designated for the 

UNFCCC technology mechanism and the necessary support to the 

development of the activities for which they were assigned. 

Finally, we recommend that an additional period may be requested by one 

country for sending the complementary information requested during the 

review process of BURs, since it requires internal articulation to reflect on 

the national needs to be highlighted. 

 


